


FRIDAY

8:00 BLADE RUNNER (FILM)
You know, you never do find 
out if Androids Dream of 
Electric Sheep, but what the 
hell, this is a great movie. 
Harrison Ford. (Rated NP)

10:00 REPO MAN (FILM)
A Science Fiction movie 
about... car repossession???? 
Sleeper of the year! Emilio 
Estevez, Harry Dean Stanton. 
(Rated NP)

12:00 ZARDOZ
Exterminators VS Immortals in
A.D. 2293. Sean Connery. 
(Rated NP)

1:45 BARBARELLA
Campy flick based on 
Jean-Claude Forest's comic 
strip about an interstellar 
heroine. Jane Fonda.(Rated 
NP)

3:15 FREAKS
Tod Browning's 1932 classic 
horror film. Lon Chaney.

A MICHAEL NESMITH Presentation An EDGE CITY Production “REPO MAN”



SATURDAY

10:00 SECRET OF N.I.M.H.
The only decent professional 
animation to be made in 
America in many years. You 
should see it for that reason 
alone, even if the story 
weren t cute ... which it is.

11:15 HARMAGEDON
Animated Japanese tale of 
good vs. evil. Best 
animation you will have seen 
anywhere in many years.

1:30 ICEMAN (FILM)
Scientists discover a caveman 
in cryogenic suspension (look 
it up!). and decide to revive 
him in a re-creation of his 
natural habitat. Lindsay 
Crouse.

3:15 SOMETHING WICKED THIS 
WAY COMES (FILM)
Bradbury and Disney, together 
again (for the first time). 
Who'd believe it? A real mood 
piece, reasonably faithful to 
the book. Jason Robards.

4:50 FRANK FILM
Collage animation. It goes 
quickly, so come early. Truly 
tasty.

5:10 INVISIBLE INVADERS
Check it out, even the 
description is invisible.

6:20 JUST IMAGINE
Musical — See what they 
thought the 801s would be 
lixe. A MUST SEE as far as 
we're concerned.

8:00 TIME TRAVELERS
Mutants. Deviates & B.N.B.'s 
(That's beautiful naked 
bodies for all you poor 
uninformed!). (Rated NP)

9:30 TWILIGHT ZONE (FILM)
Nearly faithful re-creation 
of the hit series’, excellent 
SPFX and direction by Joe 
Dante, Steven Spielberg, 
David Miller and somebody 
el se.

11:30 A CLOCKWORK ORANGE 
(FILM)
A bit of the old 
ultra-violence, eh? Malcolm 
McDowel1. (Rated NP)

1:40 THE HUNGER
Bowie, Deneuve and Sarandon 
in an updated vampire saga., 
what more can you ask? (Rated 
NP)

3:20 FLESH GORDON
Join Flesh, Dale & Dr.
Jerkoff as they battle the 
merciless Wang. Jason 
Will iams. (Rated NP)

SUNDAY

8:25 DR. STRANGELOVE, OR HOW 
I LEARNED TO STOP WORRYING 
AND LOVE THE BOW
We couldn't get 1984 , but we 
knew you'd want to know more 
about the "mine shaft gap". 
Peter Sellers, George C. 
Scott.

9:30 EXCALIBUR
John Boorman's retelling of 
the Arthurian legends like 
you ain't never seen before. 
Some like it hot! David 
Hemmings. (Rated NP)

12:30 SOMETHING WICKED THIS 
WAY COMES (FILM)
Yes Again!

2:10 TWILIGHT ZONE (FILM)
You are traveling through 
another dimension...
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